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Maureen Wayman 
Maureen has become very frail and following a spell in hospital she is 
now in Risby Park Nursing Home.  We continue to pray for Maureen, 
her children Judy and Christopher and their families. You may wish to 
write to Maureen. 
 
Mitch and Rachel Laws 
Many of you will remember that in February Mitch and Rachel’s baby 
Elodie-Rae sadly died, just 36 hours old.  Their youngest son, Kailan, 
is now in hospital with a swollen brain.  He is slowly recovering but it 
is unknown what the long term effect will be.  Please hold this young 
family in prayer. 
 
Anne Dean 
A message from David and Anne  
“We should like to thank the Trinity family for all the support you have 
given us through Anne’s illness. The concern you have shown and 
the help you have given in various ways have played a huge part in 
Anne’s convalescence. We are so very grateful, and pleased to report 
that the patient is gradually improving.” 
 
Keith and Clare Peck 
Keith is in hospital awaiting discharge to a specialist dementia nursing 
home, and it is hopeful that will happen this week.  We continue to 
pray for Keith and Clare and the family 
 
Trinity Friends – open gardens 
Please don’t forget to send to Andrew Walker a photo of your garden, 
plant, window box or view on your daily walk.  As we were unable to 
hold our hospitality weekend we thought it would be good to do this.  
All photos will be posted on the website and we will create a montage 
of photos to be posted out. 

Sunday 14th June 
Our District Chair, Reverend Julian Pursehouse, will be the preacher 
at Zoom Church, I do hope you will want to come along and hear him 
– please put the date in your diary! 
 
Hebrews 3 : 6  
“Christ is faithful as the Son over God’s house. And we are his house, 
if indeed we hold firmly to our confidence and the hope in which we 
glory.” 
Linda Brandon shared this verse with us, which seems so appropriate 
in the situation we are in. 
As many have said the church building may be closed but there is a 
church in each home. 
Don’t forget to send in a verse that speaks to you!  
 
Sunday 31st May Pentecost 
Pentecost Sunday the day we celebrate the Holy  
Spirit descending on Jesus’ disciples. 
Many of you may remember it being called Whit Sunday, a day to 
dress up, very often when I was a child it was the day we had a new 
outfit and a new hat for church! 
So let’s do something special for Sunday  – when you come to 
church, be it on Zoom or following the worship sheet or the website, 
wear something that is bright and colourful and if you would like to 
wear a hat please do.  Maybe you could put something in your 
window to celebrate Pentecost, as a witness to the world. 
 

Don’t forget to send in items of news or share your thoughts. 
 

 
 


